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NEWS RELEASE 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Wednesday, November 22, 2023 
 
Pavement Work on Riverside Boulevard 
 
Beginning on Monday, November 27, the south side of the Riverside Boulevard and Benjamin Avenue 
intersection will be closed for pavement work. Motorists can use the intersections of Queen City Boulevard, 
9th Street, and 12th Street to travel south off Benjamin Avenue. 
 
There will only be one lane of traffic in each direction at Riverside Boulevard and Benjamin Avenue. Traffic will 
resume to four lanes east of Riverside. Please refer to the attached map for the traffic flow. 
 
The work is expected to last for two weeks. If you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Division 
at 402-844-2020. 
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